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PCC 

Suite 1A  
West One  

114 Wellington Street  
Leeds  

LS1 1BA 
Email: consolidations@pcc-cic.org.uk  

Phone: 0113 2124 180 
 

15 February 2019 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Consolidation onto the site at 18-20 Sinfin District Centre, Sinfin, Derby DE24 
3ND of B. J. Wilson Ltd already at that site and B. J. Wilson Ltd currently at 430 
Stenson Road, Derby DE23 1LH 
 
NHS England has considered the above application and I am writing to confirm that it 
has been granted. Please see the enclosed document for the full reasoning for this 
decision.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Charlotte Goodson 
Adviser 
 
Enc 
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